
Dear Senators, 
Please vote yes on SJR203! 
 
This bill will give more voice to parents and their schools and districts. 
 
More choice is always better. 
 
Our state is a laughing stock in this country with some of the lowest graduation rates! 
It’s time to turn the ship around and have another approach. 
 
Please vote Yes. 
 
Thank You, 
Carla Pletka 
Milwaukie 
 


